
From: mary wu  

Sent: Friday, March 19, 2021 9:24 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: D01-19005 and D02-19203 

Hello, 

My name is Mary Wu 

I live at 65 Oneida Crescent, Richmond Hill, L4B 0G9. 

When the residents in this building purchased their units, they were told the land in front 

of the building would be used for low-level townhouses. 

Many would have reconsidered their purchases if they were informed that 4 high-rise 

condos, higher than their building, would be constructed. 

I am a senior and retired, and most of time, I stay at home to enjoy the sunshine and 

view from my unit. I also like to walk around my neighborhood. 

The high-rise buildings in front of Oneida will cause: 

- traffic jams 

- high density  

- block the sunshine and view for lots of unit owners  

- Oneida Crescent already has 10 buildings  

- Inconvenience and danger to the residents in and around this area due to the traffic 

and high density as there is a public school and seniors' residence directly across from 

this property. 

 - in a time of COVID and other infections disease, people do not want to live in high 

density dwellings. 

I have no objection to using the land to build low-level townhouses but strongly 

‘OBJECT’ to building 37-storey high-rise buildings. 

Please let me know how to link to the March 24’s meeting. 

Regards, 

Mary 


